
Colorado Family Church: Potluck Sunday Service - Gavrysh Family Arrived Safely

Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
October 1, 2022 

Dear family, 

We look forward to seeing you all tomorrow for service. Pastor Adonia will be sharing the message. 

Since this is the first Sunday of the month, we will do our monthly potluck. As usual, the church will 

provide rice and rotisserie chickens. Please bring a dish to share, and please remember to avoid anything 

with nuts or peanuts. 

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. How you every found out that a concept 

you had or something you believed in turned out to be wrong? Pastor Mike shares about his experience 

with that this week and how important it is to shine light onto the various areas of our life to discover a 

more genuine way of life. Sometimes, the "Ceiling Is Not White" even if we think it is. If you wish to see 

our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

See you soon! 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

This Week's Announcements 



 

 

 
 

The Gavrysh family arrived safely on Friday morning, and we had a team of volunteers working around 

the clock this week to get their apartment ready to go. Although there are some things still to do, we are 

happy with the result and we look forward to you all meeting their family this Sunday. 

 

  
 

Roger is organizing a fall colors hike again this year, this time to a new location. Since parking is 

somewhat limited, he will be organizing two separate groups, one on October 2 and the other on October 

9. Please let him know which group you would like to be a part of. 

 

 
 

The next Extreme Community Makeover for the West Colfax community is coming up Saturday, October 



 

 

8 at 9am. There are projects for all age groups and families. You can signup here. Please no pets, lunch 

will be provided! 

 

  
 

  
 

We are finally returning to our stomping grounds at the Golden Rec Center for our annual Children's Day 

celebration. On Saturday, October 22, We will have a traditional pledge service and breakfast at the 

church at 8am, and then we will go to the Rec Center for fun and play and have lunch there. The church 

will pay the admission fees. There's lots to do at the rec center for all ages. 

 

 
 

 
 

We are still in need of one or two volunteers for our Preschool Sunday School class. If you are able to 

volunteer once or twice a month to support this class, it would be a huge help. Please talk to the pastors if 

you are interested. 

 



 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 

 


